
July 22, 2022 at !2:47 PM
Dear Madlena

Firstly I'd like to thank Dave Brown for attending our Rubio neighborhood meeting last Sunday.  He was 
very helpful and made sure he answered all questions and comments.

Also along with Candy I appreciate you hearing our request for the Neighborhood Watch signs.  

I have lived in my house for almost 50 years and it hasnt been until recently that I've seen an uptick in 
robberies in the neighborhood which concerns me greatly.  I'm so happy that Candy Perkins has taken 
the initiative to gather our neighbors together to hopefully look out for each other in a more cohesive 
manner.

As a long time resident in this area, I was personally so offended by the ridiculous behaviour by one of 
your council members toward you and the rest of the board.  I was considering possibly being on the 
board but listening to the time wasted on minutiae by one member, I realized that I would not be an 
effective board member.  

I hope you can continue to represent my area in a timely and effective manner.  And again thank you for 
your help with our community

Regards

Susan Dushane
818 414 1716


